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Follow up meeting on Arrowhead Road Land Use Study scheduled for March 29
 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Community Planning division invites the public to the second Arrowhead Road Land Use Study on
Tuesday, March 29, at 5:00 pm in Eastridge Church, 3727 W. Arrowhead Road. The study entails gathering input on future
housing, commercial, and other development options in this area. 
 
City staff will share the input and findings from the study to date, and present land use options for further input.
 
Those who cannot attend the meeting can participate in the Planning Commission public hearing scheduled for Tuesday, April
12, at 5:00 pm in the 3rd floor Council Chambers at Duluth City Hall. Find out more about this study at
http://duluthmn.gov/community-planning/arrowhead-road-land-use-study/
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